From: registrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Monday, September 20, 2021 5:24:11 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 5:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Ashley Nightingale

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I do not agree with this increase as a customer. Hydro rates in this city are already so high with many people not
being able to afford their bill.

Increasing the rate is just making it much more unaffordable for many that are already choosing between hydro and
food every month.

-- Attachment --





